
Wheatland Elementary Parent Teacher Organization, Inc.
PTO General Meeting Minutes

March 21, 2023

Betsy Poland, PTO President, called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm in the Wheatland library.
Present were Elton Armbrister, Whitney Beard, Kelli Emrick, Samantha Jacob, Karen Maskell,
Angie Muether, Megan Perry, Megan Peters, Betsy Poland, Marynell Popst, Cassie Price,
Anjanette Riggin and Allison Roth.

Welcome: Betsy Poland
Ms. Poland welcomed the group and thanked everyone for being there. A motion to approve the
minutes from the January PTO Meeting was moved and seconded. The minutes were approved
without objection.
If there are any leadership changes for any of the PTO committees for the 2023-2024 school
year, please let Betsy know. There will be several openings for the PTO Executive Board for
anyone who is interested.
We now need to provide proof of liability coverage for use of the school building after hours.

Principal’s Report: Elton Armbrister
Mr. Armbrister stated that there have been some staff updates recently posted on Facebook but
there are no classroom staff changes right now. Family Fun Night is next Friday and he would
love to have some volunteers for the clean up crew.

Treasurer’s Report: Anjanette Riggin
Since our last meeting, we have received funds from Carousel Skate and Aviate nights, Boxtops,
Spiritwear, Ziggy’s, Dillons and Amazon. At our last meeting, we voted to finish purchasing
items for the allocations list. We also paid for the author visit from last quarter.

Coordinator Reports

Family Fun Night: Kelli Emrick and Samantha Jacob
FFN will be held on March 31st, from 6-8pm at Wheatland. There will be a signup link for
parent volunteers coming in this week’s Weekly Warrior. Everything is on target for the event
and we have the big bounce house that will be set up this year. Meal order forms should have
gone home and are due back on Friday, March 24.
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Staff Appreciation: Whitney Beard and Megan Perry
We are planning things for Teacher Appreciation Week in May. More information to come about
this soon.

Social Nights: Allison Roth
There will be an All Star Sports night coming up the first week of May. Please look for more
information to come out about this soon.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:27 p.m. and volunteers began
wrapping baskets for Family Fun Night.

Respectfully submitted,

/s

Whitney Beard, Secretary
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